
  
 
 
 

HARWICH RECREATION & YOUTH COMMISSION MEETING  
Tuesday, March 29th, 2022 at 5:30 pm 

100 Oak St., Harwich, MA 02645 
Room #4  

 

AGENDA* 
   

1. PUBLIC HEARING 

 Vote to open public hearing 

 Public opinions on beach and parking area closure times 

 Vote to close public hearing 

2. PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS  

 Brian Albee, DPW - Senior Softball Bassett Field upgrade project 

 Mary Henderson - Mariners Souvenir Shed Proposal 

3. RECREATION AND MAINTENANCE MATTERS 

 Approval of Commission meeting minutes from 8/25/21 and 10/26/21. 

 Director’s Report 

 Property Maintenance Report 

 Budget Reports 

 Chairman’s Report 

 Liaison Reports 

4. MISC CORRESPONDENCE  

 Dennis Harwich Lions fee waiver request for Brooks Park use 

 Guild of Harwich Artists fee waiver request for Doane Park use 

 CCSSL request for fee reduction for use of fields for their Classic Tournament. 

5. OLD BUSINESS   

 Beach & Parking Lot Closing Times - Possible Vote 

6. NEW BUSINESS   

 Next regular meeting to be posted for Tuesday, April 26th, 2022 at 5:30 pm. 

7. OPEN SESSION* 

8. ADJOURN MEETING 
   
 

 
 Lee Ames   Date:   3/24/22     
Signature Authorized Posting Officer  
    Posted by:       
                Town Clerk 

 

*Per the Attorney General’s Office: Boards/Commissions may hold an open session for topics not reasonably anticipated 
by the Chair 48 hours in advance of the meeting following “New Business” If you are deaf or hard of hearing or a person 
with a disability who requires an accommodation, contact the Selectmen’s Office at 508-430-7513. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

HARWICH RECREATION & YOUTH COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Recreation and Youth Commission 

Public Beach and Parking Lot Closure Times Policy 
March 29th, 2022 - No Earlier Than 5:30 PM 

 

The Harwich Recreation & Youth Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 29th, 2022 
during their regular monthly meeting.  The meeting will be held in the Harwich Community Center, Room 4 
located at 100 Oak Street, Harwich for the purpose of reviewing proposed changes to the Recreation and 
Youth Commission’s Policy of Beach and Parking Lot Closure Times.  All members of the public having an 
interest in this topic are cordially invited to attend this meeting and provide information and testimony 
relevant to these proposals.   
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